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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

6/2 

Whole school liturgy 

NUR parent app. 

Tuesday 

7/2 

Y1/2 parent app 

Wednesday 

8/2 

Y3 swimming PM 

Y3/4 parent app 

Thursday 

9/2 

Nursery/Reception 

mass 

Whole school parent 

app 

Friday 

10/2 
Celebration assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Statement to live by :  I can cooperate with others in my 
work and play  

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  95.1% 

Year 1 – 97% 

Year 2  - 97.2% 

Year 3  - 96.1% 

Year 4  -  96% 

 

Whole school:  96.3%% 

National target: 96% 

2nd February 2017 

Former pupil, and 

Mrs Butler's son, Jack 

represented England 

at Football at the 

weekend. He has 

been selected as part 

of the Schools Under 

18 Football team to 

play in a home 

nations tournament. 

Jack will hopefully join us for an assembly 

later in the year to tell the children all 

about his experience.  

PARENT APPOINTMENTS: A reminder that next week parent 

appointments will take place. Please contact Mrs Callaghan for an 

appointment time.  

Nursery—Monday PM  Y1/2—Tuesday PM 

Y3/4—Wednesday PM  Whole school—Thursday evening 

IMPORTANT: Reception appointments will be rescheduled  and will not 

take place next week. 

SPORTS DAY:  Following last weeks information regarding sports day I 

just wanted to confirm the dates for your diaries.   

Sports day date:  Friday 30th June 1:30pm onwards 

Provisional date (in case of postponement due to the bad weather): 

Friday 14th July 

Full details of the afternoon to follow closer to the date. 

BUILDING WORK: The workmen on the church are making good 

progress and hope to begin taking some of the scaffolding down very 

soon to free up come of our yard space again. However, the car park is 

still closed to staff and parents. Thank you for your support. 

YEAR 2 SATs MEETING: Wednesday 15th February  @ 9am- Miss 

McDougall is inviting Year 2 parents to come into school to discuss the 

Key Stage 1 SATs tests . Please join us to  find out more about the  

challenges of completing these ‘special tasks’! 

 

 Good Work  Star of the Week 

NUR  Penny 

Rec Ayla William 

Y1 Benjamin Bethany 

Y2 Joseph & Devon Thomas 

Y3 Ryan Caitlin 

Y4 Finley Ajeet 
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